
Minutes from the Buffalo Community Development Committee  on October 27, 2020.  Present Trent 

Adams, Judy Hammons, Mallory Bartleson, and Angie Gadzik. Meeting called to order at 5:40 by Chair 

Trent Adams. 

Committee discussed and voted for positions, noting that there were two vacancies for alternate 

members on the committee. 

Motion by Adams and seconded by Hammons to appoint Angela Gadzik as secretary.  

Motion by Adams and seconded by Gadzik to appoint Mallory Bartleson as Vice Chair. 

Mallory Bartleson had to leave for an unplanned appointment  

Gadzik was going to get with Mrs. Gilliland from Buffalo Elementary and see if the School Board had 

taken any action on the lighting along Jefferson Street. 

Adams noted that he had not received a bid for the dock. 

Hammons reported that they had reached out to Montpelier Campground to retrieve information on 

their pit toilet system. 

Committee discussed options and plans to work around IDOT’s access requirements for Dollar General 

along Highway 22. 

Motion by Adams to recommend council approve up to $5,000 of Community Development funds 

towards the City Engineer to perform feasibility studies for an access for Dollar General. Seconded by 

Hammons and carried unanimously. 

Motion by Gadzik to close the meeting at 6:30. Seconded by Hammons and carried unanimously. 

The next meeting would be 11/24/20 at 5:30 

 


